
 

 
Wednesday 10th January 2023 

 
Year 5 – Science Animal Workshop 

 
        
Dear Parents/ Carers,  
 
This half term, the children in Year 5 will be learning about rainforests animals and living 
things. In order to support their learning, the children will have the opportunity to 
participate in an exciting, interactive workshop provided by Wild Science. The company will 
attend school with a variety of amphibians, invertebrates, mammals and reptiles who have 
a range or unique personalities and stories; learning about their different lifecycles and 
habitats. The children will get the chance to get up close, from a safe distance, to these 
wonderful animals.  
 

Details are as follows- 
 
Date:              Wednesday 31st January 2024 
 
Time:               School day as normal 
 
Place:   Enfield Heights Academy 
 
Cost:  A voluntary contribution of £7 is necessary to cover the cost of the 

workshops. Please make payments through Arbor. 
 
Lunch:  Children will have lunch as normal.  
 
                       
Full school uniform must be worn. 
 
Unfortunately, without sufficient uptake, this event may not be able to go ahead. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss Saunders 
Year 5 Class Teacher 

 


